
 

  

 

  

  

Regional Missouri Bank Announces Potential New Business 

Coming to Brookfield 

 

Regional Missouri Bank has entered an agreement to sell the lots at the 

intersection of South Main Street and Lockling Street in Brookfield. The 

opportunity to sell to someone who will bring a new business to town that will 

enhance the local tax base as well as provide jobs for adults and youth was 

appealing! 

The community has embraced our downtown Brookfield location, and we are 

excited to continue our presence and growth there to support the vitality of the 

legacy business district.   Regional Missouri Bank looks forward to seeing the 

positive impact this new development will have on the community and continuing 

to serve the citizens of Brookfield with dedication and pride.  

 


